Jameson's and our staff are excited to welcome back our customers for indoor dining! Per Governor Pritzker's order, our dining room will be open beginning Friday June 26th. While the dining room will be open we are continuing to offer curbside pickup and patio seating.

We want our customers to know we are taking all precautions necessary to provide a comfortable and safe environment for them as well as our staff. All tables in the dining room and on the patio are spaced six feet apart and will be cleaned and disinfected between each guest. Jameson's has always held our staff to the highest standard and we will continue to do so. In addition to spacing of tables, all of our staff will be wearing masks. We've also implemented additional cleaning and sanitation guidelines that we've trained all of our staff on.

In an effort to follow social distancing guidelines, capacity is limited for seating. That being said, we will be limiting table times to an hour and fifteen minutes. This allows for more of our customers to enjoy Jameson's as well as extra time for cleaning and sanitation. We do recommend reservations be made, as space is limited. However, we will be accepting walk-ins based on table availability. You may now come into the lobby, however, if the lobby has reached capacity you will be asked to wait outside for your table. Outdoor parties are still limited to groups of six people per table. Indoor Parties are limited to groups of ten people. Per the governor's guidelines we are also asking our customers to wear face coverings over their nose and mouth while on premises, except while eating or drinking at the table (exceptions can be made for people with medical conditions or disabilities that prevent them from safely wearing a face covering). We are also asking our guests to do their best to maintain a safe social distance from others.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. This is new for all of us! Jameson's staff can't wait to see you and be able to serve you again!

To make a reservation or place a curbside pickup order,

Please give us a call at 847-515-7675

<u>Hours:</u> Monday: Closed Tuesday through Sunday: 12:00- 7:30



Lunch Menu Available Tuesday through Saturday 12:00-3:00

Dinner Menu Available Tuesday through Saturday 3:00-7:30 Dinner Menu All Day on Sunday's